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The year is approaching to an end. We would like to take the opportunity to thank all our 

customers with a special offer: 

 

10% Discount on all orders until 17th of December 2012!
*
 

 

This offer is valid with the indication of “End of Year Discount” on your order. You can place 

your order via e-mail, fax or using our ordering online-tool. 

 

Warm season’s greetings to you! We are looking forward to continue providing you with high 

quality products in the upcoming year! 

 

Your Zedira-Team 

* Excluded from this offer are the following products: A003, A004, A023, A024, A025, A026, E008, T054 and T055  

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 Already got our catalogue?  

 

Download your electronic copy or send us an e-mail to receive your personal hard copy. 

Get more information about transglutaminases and Zedira on Facebook          and Twitter          ! 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

For detailed information concerning our products please refer to our web site: www.zedira.com.  

Should you have any questions or queries about our products, please do not hesitate to contact us: contact@zedira.com.  

We are constantly enlarging our product portfolio in order to fulfill researchers’ requirements in the field of transglutaminase.  

 

The newsletter is sent to known interested parties only. If you do not want to receive the Transglutaminase Newsletter anymore, 

please click here to unsubscribe your mail address.  

In case that you know potential new interested colleagues, please forward this e-mail.  
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